
 
 

HEY  

PRE-K PARENTS! 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU: 

WHAT CAN WE DO BETTER? 

 

 

TAKE THE PARENT/GUARDIAN PRE-K SURVEY! 

 

This is your chance to have your voice heard! You will 
need your child’s COPA ID number to complete the 

survey.  If you do not know your child’s COPA ID, contact 
your child’s teacher, pre-k program/center, or a Family 

Service Representative or Family Advocate to get it.   

 

WHO SHOULD TAKE IT? 

 

Parents or guardians of children in District or partner 
pre-kindergarten programs – for example, Head Start, 
Pre-K Counts, Bright Futures, and community-based 

Pre-K programs. 

 

WHY YOU SHOULD TAKE IT? 

 

Your answers to the survey questions help your child’s 
school and the School District do a better job.  

 

HOW LONG WILL IT TAKE? 

 

The survey only takes about 10 minutes! You can take the 
survey anytime between April 30th and June 23rd, 2018. 

 

 

HOW DO I TAKE 

THE PRE-K 

SURVEY? 

──── 

Online or on your 

smartphone  

https://www.research. 

net/r/preksurvey_1718 

Or at one of these 

locations: 

- At your child’s 

school or center 

- At District Parent 

and Family 

Resource Centers 

- At the Free Library 

of Philadelphia 

──── 

You can take the 

survey in English or 

Spanish 

QUESTIONS? 

 

Call the Parent Survey Hotline 

at 215-400-6565 or email 

parentsurveyinfo@philasd.org 

 

 

 

Dates and Times 
 


